
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SCIENCE | INNOVATION | COLLABORATION | COMPLIANCE 

Environment Department  
STATE  OF  NEW MEXICO 

MICHELLE LUJAN GRISHAM, GOVERNOR 
James C. Kenney, Cabinet Secretary  

NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
May 16, 2024 
 
Contact:   Jorge Estrada, Public Relations Coordinator  

    New Mexico Environment Department 
    505.690.5326 | george.estrada@env.nm.gov 
 

Environment Department releases new environmental review 
request process 

New online process streamlines environmental reviews 
 

SANTA FE — The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has implemented a web portal for 
the submission of environmental review requests. The page walks the requester through the request 
form, so that requests are completed and submitted directly to the appropriate NMED unit that will 
coordinate the internal review process. This organizational improvement will help modernize NMED’s 
operations related to environmental review requests by streamlining the process to ensure compliance 
with state regulations and permits, and by ensuring timely responses to requesters.   
 
Environmental reviews are an information-gathering process intended to help public agencies make 
informed permitting and approval decisions, provide the public access to decision makers, and support 
public awareness and meaningful input into decision making. NMED receives requests for environmental 
reviews from counties, municipalities, agencies, non-profit organizations, engineering companies, 
environmental companies, consultants, and others. 
 
The new web portal to submit environmental review requests is available at 
https://www.env.nm.gov/review-request/. Please email any questions about how to submit 
environmental review requests to ENV.Review@env.nm.gov. With the availability of this web portal, 
NMED will no longer accept paper versions of environmental review requests.  
 

### 
 

NMED does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or sex in the administration of its programs or activities, 
as required by applicable laws and regulations.  NMED is responsible for coordination of compliance efforts and receipt of inquiries concerning 
non-discrimination requirements implemented by 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Section 
504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 13 of the 
Federal Water Pollution Control Act Amendments of 1972. If you have any questions about this notice or any of NMED’s non-discrimination 
programs, policies or procedures, you may contact: Kate Cardenas, Non-Discrimination Coordinator | NMED |1190 St. Francis Dr., Suite N4050 
| P.O. Box 5469 | Santa Fe, NM 87502 or (505) 827-2855 or nd.coordinator@env.nm.gov. If you believe that you have been discriminated 
against with respect to a NMED program or activity, you may contact the Non-Discrimination Coordinator. 

 
### 

The Environment Department’s mission 
is to protect and restore the 

environment and to foster a healthy 
and prosperous New Mexico for 
present and future generations. 
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